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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:34 AM
To: 'matty epperson'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike

Good morning Mr. Epperson,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: matty epperson [mailto:matty5161@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:13 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike 
 
Matt Epperson 
114 NE 4th Ave 
Boynton Beach, FL 
33435 
 
Docket #160021-E1 
 
I strongly disagree with rate increases on my service at my small home in Boynton Beach. My bills already 
average $250 per month. This is for an 1,100 sq. ft home running a very new energy efficient central air unit. 
My rates are quite high enough I believe as it is. I know the wages the employees make at utility companies is 
already very high as it is, having two members that have served decades in large electric utility companies in 
the ARK-LA-TEX area. They are very well to do from their wages as a result of absorbatant rates that have 
already been charged over the years. 
 
As an AARP member I am on a fixed income and do not have room for constantly increasing utility bills. Please 
do not allow rate increases. As well the part of town i live in, in Boynton Beach, many go without power and 
many more with no A/C as the rates are already unaffordable. 
 
Matt Epperson, Boynton Beach FPL Customer 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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